
 

16150 Main Circle Drive, Suite 310, Chesterfield, MO 63017 
 (636) 532-2200 ⋅ www.LSPGridCalifornia.com 

 
February 28, 2025 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
Tommy Alexander 
California Environmental Quality Act Project Manager 
California Public Utilities Commission Energy Division 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, California 94201 
 
 
RE:  Response to the California Public Utilities Commission’s (CPUC’s) Data Request 2 for the LS Power Grid 
California, LLC (LSPGC) Manning 500/230 kV Substation Project (Application 24-06-017)  
 

Dear Mr. Alexander, 

Only February 27, 2025, the CPUC Energy Division issued Data Request 2 (DR #2) for the Manning 500/230 
kilovolt (kV) Substation Project (Application 24-06-017).  This letter serves as LSPGC’s agreement to implement 
the mitigation measures outlined in Attachment 1 of DR #2, as pursuant to State California Environmental 
Quality Act Section 15070(b)(1).  

Should you have any questions or need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (925) 
808-0291. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Dustin Joseph 
Director of Environmental Permitting 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:   Clayton Eversen (LSPGC) 
 James Schuchard (LSPGC) 
 Margaret Bratcher (LSPGC) 

Douglas Mulvey (LSPGC)  
David Wilson (LSPGC) 
Michelle Wilson (CPUC) 
Heather Blair (Ascent Environmental)  
Kari Zajac (Ascent Environmental)  
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